Release Information
Notice to parents with students in 9th-12th grades.

The Federal Act ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act) requires school districts to provide access to
secondary student's names, addresses and telephone listings to military recruiters or institutions of
higher education unless parents request in writing not to release the information.

If you desire your child’s information not to be released, please complete and return the following
withdrawal of consent form:

l, (parent name)

parent of, , (student name)

deny consent to release my child’s information to military recruiters or institution of higher education as
provided under the NCLB Act.

Return to: Guidance Office, Red Jacket High School, 1506 Rt. 21, Shortsville, NY 14548 or drop off in the
High School Office.



